
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs Barratt 

Hello Nursery children! 
 

I am really looking forward to meeting you in 
September when you will start your journey here at 
Eastfield. I share a nursery class with Mrs Spencer. I 
will be in school with you on a Monday, Tuesday and 
Wednesday. 
At home I enjoy spending time with my family: my 
husband, Mr Barratt, and my 5-year-old daughter 
Evelyn. I also enjoy running, family bike rides and 
camping. 
We are going to have lots of fun in school and learn 
some new and exciting things. I’m sure you will make 
lots of new friends too! 
I hope you all have a lovely summer, see you soon! 

 


